
March 19 , 2023 

Rectory Office: 1380 Crystal Springs Rd. 
San Bruno, CA 94066 Phone: (650) 589-2800 
                 FAX: (650) 588-9628 
 Web Site: www.saintroberts.org 
 
We will continue to live-stream our Masses except Sunday, 
7:30am and 5:00 pm masses www.Facebook.com/
Saintrobertssanbruno/live and Youtube 
 
Rev. Arnold Zamora, Pastor 
Rev. Boie Espeleta, Parochial Vicar  
Rev. Stewart Wilber, Sunday Assistant 
Deacon Rusty Duffey, Pastoral Associate 
Deacon John Meyer, Pastoral Associate 
Ms. Rose Aragon - Office Administrator 
Mrs. Judy DeMartini - Parish Receptionist/Bookkeeper 
 
RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS (RCIA) 
Mary Hile-Nepfel - Director 
 
PUBLIC SCHOOL RELIGION CLASSES (CCD) - (650) 588-0477 
Ms. Joanne Bartolotti - Director 
Mrs. Leslie Fong, Office Manager 
 
PARISH MUSIC MINISTRY – (650) 589-2800 X 28 
Gianpaolo (GP) Eleria 
 
PARISH SCHOOL - (650) 583-5065 
Dr. Patrick Sullivan, Principal 
 
YOUTH GROUP MINISTRY -  (650)  589 2800 X 27 
Travis Wingate 

 
 

MASS TIMES 
Vigil Mass 4:30 pm (Saturday) Indoor and Live-stream 

Sundays: 7:30 am, 9:30 am, 11:30 am Live-stream & 5 pm 
Holy Day Masses:  8:15 am and 7:00 pm  

Indoor and Live-stream 
 

Weekdays: Masses are  
Monday through Saturday at 8:15 a.m. 

  
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Pre-Baptismal class for parents and godparents every 2nd 
Saturday of the month at 1:00 PM.  Please contact the 

parish office to register.  
 

SACRAMENT OF PENANCE 
Saturdays 3:30– 4:15 PM  

 
SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

There is a six month period of preparation for the celebration of this 
Sacrament. Please contact the rectory to make arrangements 

 
SACRAMENT OF THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK 

Please call the rectory in case of serious illness and before 
surgery and hospital care. 

 
SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION 

Youth Confirmation is a two-year process. Students need to be in 
7th grade or higher to participate.  Please contact the Religious Ed 

Office for more information.  
 
 



Saturday/4:30 P.M. Mass-In person  
Presider:  Fr. Stewart 
Sunday/7:30 A.M.  Mass-In person only 
Presider:  Fr. Arnold Zamora  
Sunday/9:30 A.M.  Mass-In person  
Presider:   Fr. Boie Espeleta   
Sunday/11:30 A.M. Mass- In person  
Presider: Fr. Arnold Zamora  
Sunday/5:00 Mass-In person only 
Presider: Fr. Boie Espeleta   

 
 
 
 
 

Monday-March 20 
Mass Intention     8:15      Erwin Rohleder † 

Tuesday-March 21  
Mass Intention     8:15       Adelberto Castillo † 

Wednesday-March 22 
Mass Intention     8:15        Kevin Olmo † 

Thursday-March 23 
Mass Intention     8:15        Encarnacion Cruz  † 

Friday-March 24 
Mass Intention     8:15        Morena & Rudometkin Family  † 
                            6 PM         Stations of the Cross 

Saturday– March 25 
Mass Intention     8:15      Matthew Brady † 
      4:30       Tom Dachauer † 

Sunday-March 26  
Mass Intention     7:30        Maria Sanchez Chan (Living)  
    9:30        People of Saint Robert’s                
   11:30       Domenico Dellegrazie †  
     5:00        Patrocinio Cruz  †       

THE WEEK AHEAD 

Please remember  
Saint Robert’s  Church when making a will or trust. 

IF YOU ARE NEW TO ST. ROBERT’S 
Welcome!  We’re a very diverse parish with people from many 
countries of origin – Registration forms are in the vestibule or 
you can download the register form at saintroberts.org.  Fill 
out a registration form you can drop it either in the mail, the 
parish office or in the collection basket.  

Communion to the Sick 
Volunteers Needed 

If you have a relative or neighbor who is homebound or 
recuperating from surgery and would like to receive Holy 
Communion, or if you would like to volunteer, please call 
Communion Ministry for the Sick, Homebound/Elderly : 
contact Jeanie Munich 1-650-952-0534  

Dear St. Robert’s parishioners and friends,  
 
The importance of things can be measured by how 
much time we are willing to invest in them. 
 
The more time you give to something, the more you 
reveal its importance and value to you. 
 
Time is your most precious gift because you only 
have a set amount of it. 
 
When you give someone your time, you are giving 
them a portion of your life that you'll never get back. 
 
Your time is your life. 
 
That's why the greatest gift you can give someone is 
your time. 
 
It's Daylight Savings Time, make use of your time! 
 
Have a wonderful and meaningful time! 
 
-Fr. Arnold  

FRIDAY’S At 6 PM 

FOOD DONATION 
Our St. Robert’s St. Vincent de Paul Conference is preparing to 
meet the grocery needs of the families we will serve at Easter. 
We are asking for the following food items: canned carrots, 
canned chili, dry beans, jam, and rice. The basket for your food 
donation will be in front of the Ambo for the next two weeks. 
Thank you in advance for your generosity.  

 Pick up a free copy of the booklet “Make Room for 
Lent” available at the church vestibule. The book 
contains daily meditation, actions, and prayers.  

We need 12 volunteers to stand as “12 apostles” for 

the Washing of Feet on Holy Thursday Mass of the 
Lord’s Supper. Please sign up if you are willing and able. A 
signup sheet will be available in the vestibule after each 
mass this weekend.  

GRIEF CONSOLATION 
With respect for Holy Week, there will not be a monthly 
Grief Support Group meeting in April. However, if you are 
in need of support due to a past or present loss of a 
loved one, or have any questions in general, please don't 
hesitate to contact Judy Kerrigan --
  srconsolationmin@att.net. 



We congratulate  the  newly baptized 
 

Diana Amelia Guillermo    

We continue to ask each week that parishioners pray for 
the chronically ill of our parish. If you have a friend or 
loved one in need of our prayers, please call the Rectory 
at 589-2800 This week we pray for 

Mary Aragon 
Jeff Babb 

Al & Marie Basler 
Mary Campbell 

John Chan 
Rafael Flores 

Juanita Gheno 
Wendi Gianni 

Elenor Guastavino 
Patrick Henley 

Joyce 
Mary Kelly 

Louie Lucarotti  
Helen Mantler 
Helen McGinty 
Mary Murphy 

Dolores Patterson 
Frank Marinos 
Francisca Perez 
Paul Roelofsen 
Anna Villalobos 
Jean Wettstein 
Caleb Wolper 

GIVE ELECTRONICALLY 
To give electronically, visit www.saintroberts.org and click 
on the link to sign up.  

July 1st to March 12th (goal) 
July 1st to March 12th  (actual) 
(including E Contributions) 

380,000.00 
322,313.50 

7/1/22—6/30/23 Weekly (Goal) 
Weekly Collection (actual 3/05) 
(E Cont for month of February) 

10,000.00 
  6,636.55 
13,047.50  

Thank you for your generosity  

2022 TAXES  
If you would like a letter regarding your 2022 donations, please call the 
Rectory at (650) 589-2800 from 8am to 1pm.   

MEMORIAL EASTER FLOWERS  
Easter Flowers will decorate the Church during the Easter 
Season. If you would like to make a donation of $10 toward 
their purchase in memory of or in honor of a loved one, please 
fill out the form below and return it by Friday, April 7.  Please 
make checks payable to St. Robert’s.  
 
My Gift in Memory of:_________________________ 
  
 
My Gift in Honor of:__________________________  
 
Given by:___________________________________  

Women’s Guild Saint Patrick  
Monday, March 13th @ 6:30 PM 

Rsvp by March 10th at www.strobertwomensguild.org 
$25 entry cash or check  

Mary’s Widows 
Mary’s Widows Luncheon is this coming Thursday, 
March 23rd at Shari’s at 11:30. See you there.  

2023 ARCHDIOCESAN ANNUAL APPEAL 
As of 3/12/2023 

Archdiocesan Tax Due:   $ 103,208.00 
Total Pledge:    $     6,689.53 
Total Donation to Date:   $     5,709.53 

A NEW GROUP  
Recently, a new group in our parish was formed for the purpose 

of meeting at regular intervals to share a meal, and enjoy 
nostalgic and uplifting conversation. It was initiated by Rob 

Aveson. About 30 people came for the first meeting. The group 
has not yet decided on a name. 

Buy your tickets now for the Philippine Madrigal 
Singers Concert which will be held on Easter Sunday.  
 
For Tickets or more information please call Cecil @    
(415) 943-0029 

Jeff Holden, one of our parish council members, has graciously 
volunteered to help revive the Children’s Liturgy at the 9:30a.m. 
Mass. We plan to restart it after Easter. We still need some 
volunteers so that we can have the Children’s Liturgy every 
Sunday.  Please contact Jeff at: jeffreykholden@gmail.com 

Our parishioner, PATRICK UNIACKE, was the Grand 
Marshall of the 2023 San Francisco St Patrick’s Day parade 
that took place in downtown San Francisco. It is not often 
that the great saint is honored by his namesake as grand 
marshall. Congratulations! We are proud of you! 
 
He also created a functional storage room for the Old St. 
Mary’s chapel where we now store church environment 
materials. Thanks to Patrick.  
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